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 Early Head Start                 
Program Mission:  

¶ To enhance the growth 
and development of 
young children 

¶ To support and 
strengthen healthy 
family development 
and well-being 

¶ To promote healthy 
prenatal outcomes for 
women who are    
pregnant 

¶ To serve children with 
disabilities and their 
families 
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Contact Information: 

Caldwell Early Head 
Start                               
609 Harper Avenue           
Lenoir, NC 28645     
Phone: 828-757-8632 

www.enolagroup.org 

Facebook:  Caldwell Early 
Head Start  

  Reminder  
Offer your child water often. 
Even in the colder months! 

  

EHS families and staff enjoyed a time to be thankful and fellowship with one   

another. The hallway leading into the Family Resource Center was lined with art 

that children and families made together. In the FRC, the children enjoyed a 

carnival with games and prizes. The evening ended with a covered dish meal. 

Families and staff spent time together eating and talking. EHS staff are thankful 

for each child and family member enrolled in the program.  

https://www.facebook.com/
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Decemberõs  

Parent Volunteer  

 

Lilõ Chefs 

Gobble, Gobble Turkey Waffle  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children had a blast making 

turkey waffles on November 10th! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    Menta Mittler  
Menta has been a part of the EHS family since 

February 2014. She and her partner, James have 

2 children; Tiberius and Jules. Mentaõs third child 

is due Christmas Eve. Menta is a member of the 

Caldwell EHS Parent Club and participated in the 

first group of Cooking Matters Classes.   Menta 

has attended 4 different activities at The Family 

Resource Center and has recorded over 28 

hours of goal related parent participation with 

her children in November. Menta will be leading 

the Lilõ Chef playgroup on December 1st. 
Thank you for your continual support of Early 

Head Start! 

      Before Firing in the Kiln               Paining on glaze        Finished Product! 


